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Dear Claire, 
 
The Northern Ireland Public Services Ombudsperson (NIPSO) Bill 
 
I wish to thank you for your letter dated 12 May 2015 requesting written 
evidence from the Public Accounts Committee (PAC) regarding its views 
on the proposed Northern Ireland Public Service Ombudsperson (NIPSO) 
Bill.   
 
The PAC discussed this matter at its meeting on 20 May 2015 and 
agreed that the proposed Bill was positive.  In particular, the Committee 
welcomes the provision for the Comptroller & Auditor General and the 
Northern Ireland Audit Office to be placed under the remit of proposed 
new Office of the Ombudsperson. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Michaela Boyle 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 

Room 371 
Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
E: pac.committee@niassembly.gov.uk 
 

22 May 2015 

mailto:pac.committee@niassembly.gov.uk

